
Friends of Hessett Church fund new church path 

The Friends have used some of their fund-raising to pay for a new path to be laid from the roadside to the church door. 

The work, carried out by Kelly Ashford of Hessett, involved digging out new foundations, creating a solid base, edging the path with 

stone setts and dressing a bitumen layer with pea shingle. 

The new path not only looks more attractive and welcoming but is also much more practical, being wider, an even surface and 

easier to maintain. 

The work was started in May and completed early June 2016. 

  



 


